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Hello Brothers and Sisters in Christ 

 

Let me start by shouting HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 

 

I gave my first message as a pastor at Doggett Chapel on July 1, 2018.  As no one gave 

me ugly looks or ran me out of the building, I followed up with the same sermon deliv-

ered at Fayetteville UMC.  It seems like forever ago, but in some ways almost like it was 

only yesterday. 

 

Through the year I have been here, I have had an opportunity to get to know you, and you 

have had the opportunity to get to know me a little as well. As you get to know me better 

and better, your respect and admiration for Amy will no doubt be through the roof. With-

out her support, and God’s hand I would have never had the courage to be your pastor. 

 

God has blessed Amy and I with two churches that make my job easier than most pastors 

have it. The outpouring of love and support for us both has been overwhelming at times, 

and for that we are both eternally thankful to you all. 

 

This year has seen the birth or reimagining of a new ministry.  We started with one meal 

served our first time and have grown it to around 30 meals served and another 30 taken to 

those who don’t get out very often.  I thank you all for not losing the shine in your eye af-

ter the disappointment of our first try. We also have the beginnings of a clothing ministry 

starting next month!  What an exciting time to be a United Methodist!   

 

I urge you all to look deep inside yourself and listen for that still, small voice to see what 

God is calling you to do.  We are only getting started. 

 

May God bless you all 

 

Pastor Rick 
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Benefit Ham Dinner for Sib Weatherford  
 

Come one ~ Come all! 
Benefit Ham Dinner for Sib Weatherford 

July 26th 
6PM-8PM 

~Dine in or Carry Out~ 
Musical Entertainment for all to enjoy 

Fayetteville First Church of God 
114 Harvey Street 

~Donations Please~ 
All proceeds to go to Weatherford Family 

Sponsored by Fayetteville GFWC 
You may mail donations to 

Fayetteville GFWC 
210 High Street Fayetteville WV 25840 noting in the memo for Weatherford Benefit  
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Steve Honaker   3rd 

Nancy McKown   7th 

Dillon Jones    11th  

Gloria Freidrichs   13th 

Judy Learmonth   17th  

Luke Paul Jones   19th   

Eddie Whittaker   21st  

Morgan Griffith   22nd  

Aubrey Griffith   24th  

Zachary Murrell   24th  

Jillian Weatherford   29th 

Rachel Rodgers    29th  

Jennifer Kirk   30th  

Addison Cox   31st   

Aidan Cox    31st  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marlana & Clarence Ivey   4th  

John & Kerry Guerini   9th  

Michelle & Chad Cox   14th  

            

 

 

United Methodist 

Women  

Tuesday, July 16th at 6:00pm.  
 

 

All ladies are invited to come and be apart 

of this ministry. 

 
 
 
 

Congratulations to the 
newly weds! 

 
Pete Spencer  

&  
Nancy McKown 
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At Doggett Chapel we seek to make disciples of Jesus Christ by having & practicing 

Open Hearts Open Minds  Open Doors 

Doggett Chapel web site, check it out at  

www.doggettchapel.com 

& on facebook at: 

Doggett Chapel 

  

Doggett Chapel has a Bible Discussion 

Group on the 3rd Wednesday of every 

month at 6:30 pm. 

Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

We are gathering information for the August 

newsletter.  If you have any announcements or articles 

you would like to add, please call the church office, or 

leave it on office desk, or e-mail them to the church at 

fayettevilleumc@frontier.com by July 26. 

 

Peanut Butter/Jelly Ministry 

For 

Warm Hands from Warm Hearts 

 
Doggett Chapel is collecting jars of peanut butter and jelly. 

For Doggett Chapel please place on the back pew. 

For FUMC Please leave in office.  

Janette will pick up on the 1st of each month and take  

to the center. Thank you.  
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Free Community Lunch 

Saturday July 27th  

11:00 am – 1:30 pm 
 

 

This month we will be serving turkey, dressing, mashed potatoes, gravy, 

green beans, rolls, cake and tea/lemonade/water 

 

 

Join us for Fellowship & Nourishment for your body and soul.  

All served with the Love of Christ 
 

 

 

We are helping feed people - through the Food Pantry 

Now let’s help cloth them…...that is what God wants us to do. 

The FUMC Clothing Bank will start operating on August 22, 2019. 

We will be open twice monthly; on the 4th Thursday of each month; 

which is Food Pantry day, and again on the last Saturday of each 

month; which is the Community Free Lunch Day. 

 

We will be open on the above days from 10:00 am - 2:00 pm. 

 

All clothing donation will be greatly appreciated. 

Should you have any questions or need more info — please call: 

Bea Arthur - 304-574-2510 

Janice Comer - 304-574-2039 

Mary Beth Goodwin - 304-574-6416 

Judy Learmonth - 304-574-1060 or Lita Eskew - 304-574-0134 

 

Thank you for your support and prayers. 
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Fayetteville  
Baptist Church  

 
Due to the holiday this month prayer for our nation will be on  

Thursday, July 11 with a light lunch.  

Everyone is welcome to attend on any month.   

It begins at noon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amy and I would like to thank everyone for coming to what we hope 
will the first of many, “Picnic at the Parsonage”. Even though the rain 
came, we were blessed with ample room inside and on the porch for 

everyone to enjoy some much needed Christian fellowship.   


